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Seneca Companies names new Business Development Director

(DES MOINES, IA – October 28, 2024) – Seneca Companies, known as an established leader in the petroleum 
industry from project design and planning to maintenance, service, parts distribution and compliance, is 
pleased to announce Trent Shipman as Business Development Director. 

“I’m eager to contribute and collaborate with talented individuals who share a passion for serving our clients 
with the best solutions possible. I look forward to embracing new challenges, learning from my colleagues 
and helping drive Seneca’s mission forward. This new chapter promises to be fulfilling and rewarding and I 
can’t wait to get started!” said Shipman. 

With nearly two decades of experience in the fuel supply and equipment industry, Shipman brings a wealth of 
knowledge and expertise to his new position as Business Development Director. In this role, he will spearhead 
strategic initiatives aimed at driving Seneca’s expansion and success in the Texas markets, fostering strong 
relationships and comprehensive solutions to meet the evolving needs of the industry.

About Seneca Companies
Seneca Companies is a diverse group of entities committed to providing unequaled customer attention 
through a range of related services including Fuel Systems, General Contracting, Environmental Services, 
Waste Solutions Services, Energy Solutions and Automotive & Commercial Equipment.

To learn more about Seneca Companies’ services and locations, please visit www.senecaco.com.
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